
2nd Grade Panther News

What are we working on?

Literacy: Students are learning about schools around the world and 
how communities work together to solve problems. 

Math : We are working on adding and subtracting within 20 using place 
value. 

PBL: Our first project is our hunger project. Students will work together 
to answer this question: “How can we use the values at Billie Martinez to 

impact hunger in our community?”

Mrs. Arregadas : (970) 348-1861; sarregadas@greeleyschools.org
Mrs. Fults:  (970) 348-1855; tfults@greeleyschools.org
Mrs. Mitchke:  (970) 348-1862; kmitchke@greeleyschools.org

Welcome to the 
2024-2025 school year!

We are very excited to 
have your children in 

our classes!

This year is going to be 
filled with lots of learning 

and fun!

Please contact your 
child’s teacher if you 

have any questions or 
concerns!

Reminders
:

★ Please have your child 
read 20 minutes a night

★ We encourage students to 
bring water bottles to 
school everyday. Please fill 
only with water. No juice, 
soda, or kool-aid. 

★ No School September 23rd.
★ Fridays are No Uniform 

days for $1. 
★ Please be sure to check out 

our new school website for 
the latest news and 
information 


